City of Philadelphia

Recessed Hearing Notice

The Committee on Public Safety of the Council of the City of Philadelphia held a Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 1, 2010 at 9:00 AM, and recessed the public hearing until Tuesday, June 8, 2010 at 1:30 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear further testimony on the following:

100272

Resolution authorizing Council's Committee on Public Safety to hold public hearings for applicants seeking nomination to serve on the Police Advisory Commission, and further authorizing the Committee to provide a report to the Committee of the Whole setting forth its recommended list of nominations for submission to the Mayor.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Public Safety, open to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed item.

Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, City Hall.